To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 03 April 2022 10:02:41

dear Sirs,

I am writing for a re-examination order of the Planning Consent for the A303
development.

Please consider that post pandemic that a lot of changes including care for the en
vironment and valuing our historic assests and their significance for past generations and
therefore our pride at keeping them intact and protected for future.

Thankyou
Ruth Melia





